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20/08/2021  15:02:032021/4006/T OBJ Siobhan Ezra I strongly object to the felling of these trees in a Conservation area.  The foliage at CAC provides essential 

greenery in a heavily polluted road that does not have any street trees and a large number of paved-over front 

gardens. The huge number of HGVs thundering up and down the road every day cause vibration to the 

properties and this could be a main cause of any cracking in the building.  This needs to be investigated 

further.

When my house in Arkwright Road suffered from subsidence, Camden flatly refused permission to cut down 

the tree that was cited as the problem and we now prune it on a regular basis.  Why should CAC be subject to 

different rules?  

I would strongly suspect that they have long term plans to extend the building at the back and removing certain 

trees will make this easier in the future.
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